Notice of Vacancy

Board of Directors
of the
Albion-Little River Fire Protection District

In accordance with Section 1780 of the Government Code, the Board of Directors
of the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District (the District Board) advises you
that effective on December 7, 2007, there are two vacancies on the District Board.
The District Board will fill these vacancies by appointment within 60 days after the
effective date of the vacancies, but not sooner than 15 days after the vacancies
are posted.

Any person who wishes to indicate an interest in filling one of these vacancies
should write a letter to the District Board and deliver it either by U.S. Mail to the
District Board at P.O. Box 634, Albion, CA 95410 or by e-mail to
LauraALRFPD@comcast.net. An applicant must be a registered voter and a
resident of the Albion-Little River Fire Protection District.

Dated: December 5, 2007

By: Laura J. Vogelgesang, Board Secretary



